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The Officials Committee meets on Wednesday.  The major concerns are with the Background 

Check.  A large number of officials are waiting to see what the Board does before they initiate 

the Screening.  Some have indicated that they will revert to timer.  There was some hesitation 

about providing social security numbers over the internet, but the main questions remained the 

cost and would it be refunded since there is no procedure in place for PVS to pay the company 

directly 
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